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Module 2: Research
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Activity Sheet: How can an MP help you? 
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Information (including templates) about how to write a paper or e-petition is available on the Queensland Parliament website.
Activity Sheet: Obstacles and solutions
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Mr Bull �Minister for Aboriginal Affairs





Mr McINTOSH (Kew)�58 signatures





Ms Wreford (Mordialloc)�58 signatures





Mr Smith (Kew)�58 signatures





I respond to the matter raised by the member for Mordialloc, and I congratulate her on her interest in the local Indigenous heritage of her electorate. I inform her that I would be delighted to meet with City of Kingston representatives to discuss the potential location of a gathering place for the local traditional owner groups within the municipality. I am aware that the member stated that some work had already been done by the City of Kingston in relation to identifying a suitable location at what will be the new Mordialloc coastal resource centre and lifesaving club.





We, the undersigned, who are property owners/residents of homes, which either abut directly onto Myrtle Park or which are in close relation thereto, object to the installation of sportsground lighting on Myrtle Park, since we consider that such installation constitutes the tort of environmental nuisance, which will adversely affect both the amenity of our environment and the habitat of the local wildlife in the area, which is prolific. We consider that the existing lighting in the adjoining Macleay Park, while obtrusive, is sufficient for the use of all sporting club tenants.  








I wish to raise a matter for the Minister for Local Government and Minister for Aboriginal Affairs. The action I seek is for the minister to meet with representatives of the City of Kingston to discuss the potential to incorporate an Aboriginal gathering place into the new Mordialloc coastal resource centre and lifesaving club.





I have been approached by many residents living in the Cascades on Clyde and Selandra Rise estates expressing their concerns about the Napthine government. I have stood in this place on many occasions seeking a bus service to enter both of these estates. My requests, however, have fallen on deaf ears. The government had the chance to deliver a well-oiled bus service to the residents on Clyde and Selandra Rise, but as usual it failed.�On 27 July this year an existing bus service from Cranbourne East was extended to run along an extra road, Linsell Boulevard, missing Cascades on Clyde and Selandra Rise. Over 1000 residents call Cascades on Clyde and Selandra Rise their home, with many moving in week after week. Many of these families are young families.











 









